Jeanann Dawson

From: Truman Lyles <tlyles3@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2020 3:52 PM
To: Jeanann Dawson

Subject: Re: [External]Re: 75 Secretariate

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Jeanann,
We changed our previous mechanical contractor with the following contractor.

King Heating and Air
300 Wilson Rd
Sanford, NC

27339

License # 28280
Phone 919-776-5118

Thank You

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Wednesday. June 17, 2020, 12:36 PM, Jeanann Dawson <jdawson(@harnett.org> wrote:

Jeanann Dawson
Central Permitting Technician

Department of Development Services




